
 

 

 

 

 

COFFEE MORNING 

Tuesday 24th May 2022 

09-10:00 am 

 

All Parents are warmly invited to our coffee morning to join Ms McSorley 

and Mrs Twort on Tuesday 24th May 2022 in Oldknow hall.  

 

This is a wonderful opportunity for you to meet and chat with us. 

We have lots of news to share, and are sure you have lots of questions 

regarding the school to discuss which we would be happy to answer.  

 

The coffee morning will be for Primary and Secondary parents, and tea, 

coffee and cakes will be provided.  

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 


